Dear Fusion Families,

I hope you enjoyed the beautiful weather this weekend after a few very wet days last week.

We are in the final 4 weeks of programming for the 2019-20 school year and we wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for the ongoing support and commitment to your child's learning during these unprecedented times. Please continue to communicate with your child's homeroom teacher to let them know how things are going and to let us know if there are other things we can do to support you. While we don't yet know what September will look like we will continue to communicate with you as things become clearer.

Paper material pick up will be today (Monday) and again Thursday of this week from 9:00 am until 3:30 pm. If you need a different time for pick up please give us a call at the office and we can work with you to arrange an alternate pick up time.

Attached is the "Stronger Together" newsletter from Parkland School Division that is full of helpful resources and articles to support your efforts at home.

PSD Stronger Together Newsletter